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Tamil Nadu 

Delimitation of Town Panchayats Wards  

Gazette Notification   

  

 The Tamil Nadu Delimitation Commission has been constituted for 

the purpose of the delimitation of wards in the Local Bodies based on the 

2011 Census. On the instructions and guidelines of the above Commission, 

the delimitation process have been taken up for the equal distribution of 

population in all the wards.  

   The draft proposal on delimitation of wards was published in all the 

Town Panchayats for the perusal of the public. The suggestions and 

objections received from the general public and others were taken into 

consideration and on the basis of the rules in force, the delimitation of 

wards were done in all the 8288 wards without changing the existing 

number of wards.  

 As the Government have already announced that, the details of 

delimitation of wards will be published in the Government Gazette, the 

schedule of the delimitation of territorial area of all the 8288 wards in the 

528 Town Panchayats have been published in the Tamil Nadu Government 

Gazette on 14.12.2018.  This notification will be soon uploaded in the 

Government website also. The copy of the Gazette on the  delimitation of 

wards may be obtained from the office of the Stationery and Printing Press, 

Chennai after making due payment.  
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